LORAS COLLEGE

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS DUBUQUE, |OWA 5200] AREA CODE 319 PHONE 588-7726
OR 588-7100

August 6, 1975

Dear Basil,

In your correspondence of June 3, you suggested that someone else
able to represent the Iowa Section at the summer meeting.

In correspondence which Don Pilgrim gave me, the State Sections
meet alternately in the Winter meeting and the Summer meeting. Thus,
section Chairman met in Winter of 1975 and will not meet again until
Summer of 1976. See enclosed correpondence dated September 4, 1974.

If this is correct, I could see no need to have an official
representative. I could attend, but it is at an inconvenient time due
to family committments.

So what is your thinking? If there are no meetings for Section

- officiers, is it necessary that I attend? My address for the next
two weeks will be 416 2nd St. So. E., Eagle Grove, Iowa 50133.

As ever,
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Lawrence A. Hart
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